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Below is a summary of the Town/Village of Bristol budgets for the last five years. As you can
see from the information presented, starting in 2008, the Boards have been able to keep the

mil rates consistent from one year to the next. Other accomplishments during this time

included starting the contract with the Kenosha County Sheriff, the incorporation of Bristol and
the annexation of the remaining Town into the Village.

Final 2011
Budget year 2007 2008 2009 2010 Town §330,895,700
Assessed Value $484,401,600 $600,664,100 $608,646,800 $609,736,600 Village $281,501,100
Total assessed value $612,396,800
Budget year 2007 levy 2007 mil rate 2008 levy 2008 mil rate 2009 levy 2009 mil rate 2010levy 2010 mil rate 2011 levy 2011 mil rate
General Fund $607,948 1.2550 $844,068 1.4052 §966,217 1.6875 §927,194 1.6206 §949,776 1.5509
Fire & Rescus Fund $297,792 0.6148 $372,715 0.6205 $372,655 0.6123 $411,206 0.6744 §393,408 0.6424
Equip. Replacement $297,200 0.6136 $189,787 0.3160 $85,999 0.1413 $85,370 0.1400 $166,579 0.2704
Recycling Fund S0 0.0000 $0 0.0000 S0 0.0000 $0 0.0000 S0 0.0000
Deht Service §264,731 0.5259 $107,413 0.1768 $111,117 0.1826 $114,630 0.1880 §34,421 0.0662
Water Utility $106,000 0.2168 $106,000 0.1748 $105,000 01726 $106,000 0.1722 $106,000 01715
Total $1,662,671 3.2260 $1,618,983 26954 $1,640,968 2.6961 §1,643,400 2.6953 §1,648,184 26914
mil mil mil mil
Increase or decrease -16.46% 2008 0.03% 2009 -0.03% 2010 -0.14% 2011
from prior year n lovy 4 levy o levy o lewy
“)"‘ff/\ 348% < l_'_» 1.34% ﬁ Jay  0.15% r”;\ 4_*/ 0.29% <A|:Y
Impact on: 2007 2008 2009 2010 2011
$1,000 valuation $3.23 $2.70 $2.70 $2.70 $2.69
§100,000 valuation $322.60 $269.64 $269.61 $269.63 $269.14
$200,000 valuation $645.20 §539.07 $539.23 §539.05 §538.27
$300,000 valuation $967.79 $808.61 $808.84 $808.58 $807.41
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Save the Date for Safety Day—June 4th

The Bristol Department of Public Safety is proud to team up with the Town of Salem
Department of Public Safety and co-host a Safety Day for the citizens of its districts. It will
be held on Saturday June 4", 2011 from 10 am to 1 pm. The event this year will be at the
Town of Salem Community Park at 9410-256" Ave. In 2012, the Village of Bristol will host the
event. Location and date to be determined.

Our intent, in combining our efforts, is to deliver a Safety Fair to the citizens of Bristol and
Salem cooperatively so we can reach out to a vast majority of the public utilizing valuable
resources and outside agencies more efficiently .

This year’'s event will include Gun Safety, Boater Safety, Bicycle Safety, Kids Car Seat

Clinic, Fire and EMS events, and Health and Wellness Screens. Look for more information
and Public Service Announcements the closer we get to the day of the event.

If you are interested in helping out with the event please contact Mark Niederer at

1 262-857-2368.

“Green Up Your Yard” Workshops

The Root-Pike Watershed Initiative Network, in partnership with UW-Extension, will offer six
‘workshops. The workshops are free and open to the public.
To view the workshops and register go to: www.rootpikewin.org or call 262-898-2055.

Since 2008, Root Pike WIN has funded 73 rain gardens in Kenosha, Racine, Milwaukee and |
Waukesha counties. Together the gardens are holding and infiltrating nearly 700,000 gallons
of rainwater and snow-ice melt annually, thereby keeping it out of the streets and storm
sewers where it carries pollutants such as yard chemicals, pet waste, car fluids and yard |
'waste untreated to our streams, rivers and lakes.

- Funding for rain garden grants has been provided by the SC Johnson Fund, E.C Styberg
'Foundation, Freshwater Future, Michigan State University and the Great Lakes Protection |
Fund, Southeastern Wisconsin Watersheds Trust, Case New Holland, River Network, Racine
Community Foundation, WI Energy Foundation, Wild Ones-Root River Chapter, and

individual donors.

Check out the website for a complete workshop schedule
Grants available for rain gardens
Sign up for a workshop to receive a free drawing for a rain barrel

Trail is now open...
The walking/bike trail along 216" Avenue and 85" Street through the Conservation Club of
Kenosha County that connects with Chaucer Woods is now open. No motorized vehicles are
allowed. Please keep pets on leashes and pick up after your pets. !

This trail was built with the cooperation of Conservation Club of Kenosha County and was
paid for through federal grants and impact fees from new homes built in Bristol.



Village of Bristol **************2011 Spring Election

On Tuesday, April 5th, Bristol residents elected a new Village President and three Village
Trustees. With Rich Gossling retiring, the candidates for Village President were Ruth Atwood
and Mike Farrell. The candidates who ran for Village Trustee were: Sharon Calvillo, Colleen
Fisch, Bill Glembocki, Lisa Hendricks, John McCabe and Jack Spencer.

Mike Farrell was elected Village President and the top three vote getters for Trustee were
Colleen Fisch, John McCabe and Bill Glembocki. All were sworn in at the April 11th Village
Board meeting. The Village Board consists of one president and six trustees.

Residents are encouraged to attend Village Board meetings which are held at 7pm on the
2nd and 4th Mondays of each month.

Reminders from the Fire Chief
Be kind to your neighbors when burning

Please remember to get a burn permit if you have not done so already. Remember to call the
“Burn” line at 857-4063 to find out if burning is permitted for each day. You must also remember
to follow the guidelines that are on the permit as conditions can change during the day.

New Law — Carbon Monoxide Detectors Required

As of February 1, 2011, carbon monoxide detectors are required for all single family and
two-unit homes — new and existing — owners must install a CO alarm on every floor level and
near sleeping areas. CO alarms are only required in new and existing homes that have any fuel
burning appliance, which includes: stoves, ovens, grills, clothes dryers, furnaces boilers, water
heaters, fireplaces or heaters or an attached garage.

You may contact the Fire Department if you have any questions concerning this new
requirement at 262-857-2711.

Sign up for a CPR Class

The Fire Department is offering CPR classes during the year with 3 remaining dates. Sign up
dates are May 21, September 17 and November 19, 2011. Contact the department for further
Information. It can also be viewed on the Village web site.

Bristol Progress Days L Notice to Commercial Businesses:
Bristol—United We Stand 2011 ‘Commercial dumping of grass clippings,
Bristol Progress Days still has space leaves, compost and branches is not allowed
available for vendors. Print out a vendor  at the recycling center. The recycling center
packet from their website: cannot maintain the volume of commercial
Bristolprogressdays.com dumping and is available for Bristol

residents only.
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Village of Bristol Village Board Meetings:
P.O. Box 187 7 pm on the 2nd and 4th Monday of each month.
Office Hours:
Monday-Friday 8 am- 4 pm Village Plan Commission Meetings:
Phone: 857-2368 7 pm on the 4th Tuesday of each month.

Fax: 857-2136

Recycling Center hours:

Village Board ,

X . Monday-Friday 7 am - 3 pm
Fresident '\Rmkﬁ Z?rrelld g:;'gggg April-Nov: 1st & 3rd Wed. from 3 pm- 6 pm
s CUt | wgo 857-7460 1st & 3rd Sat. from 9 am- noon
Iristes aroyn Jwens § Dec-March: 1st Sat from 9 am- noon
Trustee Colleen Fisch 857-8677
Trustee John McCabe 857-9115 - . . : .
Trustee Bill Glembocki 062-206-6212 VIISIt our websfce at: WWW.t.OWI"l.bFIStOI.WI.US

Signup and receive communications posted on the

Trustee currently vacant

website, i.e. agendas, minutes, newsletters etc.,
e-mailed directly to you.
Administrator Randall Kerkman 857-2368

Clerk/Treasurer Amy Klemko 857-2368



